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Our homebirthing €roup would like to
suﬁscribe to your magazine and present a
point of view for maori people for
publication in your magazine.

Could you please send us information about
the Homebirth Association and a subscription
form. .

Thank you for your reply.

Yours faj thfully,
Toni Silver (Sec),

Northland Maori Womens' Homebirth & Health
Group.

Rattaa /Pupukc Road
Kaco ,Nestlod
Ratarage,
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